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    Friendship 

  Respect 

   Endurance 

 

           Trust 

           Kindness 

   Forgiveness   

Sainsbury’s Vouchers: 

Active Kids 

Reminder that we are collecting 

Active Kids vouchers.  We have 

a collection box in the reception 

area and will be collecting until 

the 30th June. 

Year 4 - Residential 

The third payment of £40 for 

the Year 4 Malvern residential 

trip is due by Friday 7th April. 

Please return the orange 

payment card with monies, 

thank you.  Letters have also 

been sent home regarding an 

information meeting on the 

25th April at 3.15pm. 

Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone who 

supported our book fair, we raised a 

fantastic £828, which means the 

school gets £491 worth of books! 

Scooters 

Scooters are running their 

holiday club during Easter 

half term.  Don’t be 

disappointed, get booked in 

today! 

This half terms value is FORGIVENESS, the value sheet came home last week. 

‘Without forgiveness there is no future…If you can forgive, then you can move on 

and even help the person you are forgiving to become a better person’ 

- Desmond Tutu 

Swimming 

Years 3 & 4 start swimming 

after the Easter holidays on 

Thursday 27th April, letters 

have been sent home. 

Hot Lunch Orders 

Order forms for the 

summer term lunches are 

now due back to school. 

Dates 

Last day of term is Friday 7th April, which is a non-uniform donation day 

(look out for a letter from ‘Friends’) and we will also have our annual 

Easter egg hunt, wellies and waterproof coats are required.  If anyone 

would like to walk with the children to Hanbury Hall, please let the office 

know. We return after Easter on Monday 24th April 



 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.hanbury.worcs.sch.uk 

 

 

School Milk 

Once children turn 5 you 

can pay for them to 

receive a portion of milk 

for just 21p per day, from 

Reception all the way up 

to Year 4.  To do this log on 

to ‘Cool Milk’ or see the 

school office.  If you are in 

receipt of benefits the 

school may be able to 

fund this on your behalf. 

World Book Day 

We had a great day dressed up as our favourite characters and reading our 

favourite stories. 

 

 

Spelling Logs 

So far this year the following 

children have completed spelling 

logs, well done! 
 

Year R – Green Log 

Lily-Mae S 

Bodhi R 
 

Year 1 – Red Log 

Jake K 

Amelia K 

Megan D 

Isabella B 
 

Year 3 – Yellow Log 

Edie-May P 

Amalie P 

Charles P 

May W 
 

Year 4 – Yellow Log 

Tia D 
 

It has been noticed that spelling 

logs are having a positive impact 

on the children’s reading and 

writing. 

GB Athlete Visit  

As you are aware Dominic 

Cunningham visited the school to talk 

to the children and take part in a 

sponsored circuit event.  The children 

had a really enjoyable afternoon.  

Thank you to those who returned 

sponsor money.  Children raised 

£1000 with £300 of that coming back 

to the school to purchase sports 

equipment. Thank you. 

Parking 

Please can I remind parents again to park carefully and 

sensibly in the school car park.  I have had numerous 

complaints over the last few weeks about parents 

parking without consideration for others.  Please 

ensure you park so that the bottom half of the car park 

is still accessible to others and please do not park 

directly in front of the carpark entrance.  Your support 

with this would be much appreciated and will ensure 

that parents, pupils and staff are kept safe.  Thank you. 

Andrew Payne 

Head teacher 

 

KS2 School Play 
The Year 3 & 4 children have been working extremely hard and are 

performing ‘CINDERELLA ROCKERFELLA’ to parents this week. 


